
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club 

Board Minutes for November 11, 2016 

The meeting was call to order by President Bill Ringbom at 3:58 PM. Board members Bill 

Ringbom, Mary Neal, Leda Fields, Jan Zinner, Bill Donovan, Don Alderman, and Club Manager 

Barbara Weiss were in attendance.  

Minutes: 

The minutes for October were approved as read. 

Treasurers Report: 

Net income for October was $613.41 with an ending balance of $9349.61. There were 144 tables 

Director Report:  

We will ask if there are enough players interested in playing the Wednesday night before Thanksgiving 

this coming Wednesday. On Friday we will check to see if there are enough interested in playing the 

Friday after Thanksgiving.  

As a club, we prefer not to have a playing director. 

In 2017 we will schedule more special games since the membership likes them. 

Old Business:  

For the Holiday Party set-up Leda and Bill volunteered. We will eat at 11:45. Jean will cut pies. Bill will 

collect money. 

New Business:  

We will provide $30 to Gail to cover her expenses for the November and December Friday lesson. 

We need to encourage the Bridge Club members to join the Senior Center. 

The meeting adjourned 4:45 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Leda Fields 

 


